October 5, 1990
Docket No. 50285

Mr. W. Gary Gates

Division uuncgcr « Nuclear Operations
Omaha Public Power District

444 South 16th Street Mall

Mail Stop BE/EP &

Omaha, Nebraska 68102-2247

Dear Mr, Gates:

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO GENERIC LETTER 90-03 FOR FORT CALHOUN STATION
(TAC NO, 76239)

On March 20, 1990, the NRC issued Generic Letter 90-03 "Relaxation of

Staff Position in Gcnor1c Letter 83-28, 1tem 2,2 Part 2 'Vender Interface for
Safety-Related Components.'" The Generic Letter requested that all licensees
and applicants review their present vendor interfece programs end modify them
as necessary using the guidance supplied in the Generic Letter,

By letter dated September 26, 1990, you responded to Generic Letter 90-03 and
indicated that the programs have been implemented, in accordance with the
guidance given in the Generic Letter. The staff has reviewed your response
and finds 1t acceptable.

This action closes TAC No, 76239,

Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY:

Anthony Bournia, Senior Project Manager
Project Directorate 1V«]
Division of Reactor Projects - 111,
IV, V and Sgecicl Projects
0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D C. 20668

October 5, 1990

N
..".

Docket No. 50.285

Mr. W. Gery Gates .
Division Monogor « Nuclear Operations

Omaha Public Power District

444 South 16th Street Mall

Mail Stop BE/EP 4

Omaha, Nebraska 68102-2247

Dear Mr, Gates:

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO GENERIC LETTER 90-03 FOR FORT CALHOUN STATION
(TAC NO. 76239)

On March 20, 1990, the NRC issued Generic Letter 90-03 "Relaxation of

Staff Position in Generic Letter 83-28, Item 2.2 Part 2 'Vendor Interface for
Sefety-Related Components.'" The Generic Letter requested that all licensees
and applicants review their present vendor interface programs and modify them
65 necessary using the guidance supplied in the Generic Letter,

By letter dated September 26, 1990, you responded to Generic Letter 90-03 and
indicated that the programs have been implemented, in accordance with the
guidance given in the Generic Letter, The staff has reviewed your response
and finas 1t acceptable.

This action closes TAC No. 76239,

Sincerely,

du((«eﬂ . ~/.4 ,(,')AM"\A .

Anthony Bournia, Senfor Project Manager
Proiect Directorate 1V-1
Division of Reactor Projects - 111,
IV, V and Special Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page



